
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee  
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 

 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 

Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activ ities 

hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH  
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 

262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 

 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 

Kenosha HOG Calendar 
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 

5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

Happy Summer from Membership 
 

I wanted to remind all members that as the kids are back to school soon please 
take some time and renew your National HOG membership when it comes up 
for renewal. I noticed that over 70% of the chapter members National HOG 
memberships come due for renewal in between June and September. So please 
make sure to get your National HOG Membership renewed as soon as they 
come due. It is very easy to do and can be done in a matter of minutes online 
as well as thru the mail.  
We currently have a very strong membership of 187 members in the local 
chapter so if you’re having a great time being a member of this chapter please 
encourage your other Harley friends to come to a meeting and consider join-
ing to make it even better than it is. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
847 226 1759 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley -Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Next Meeting will be at the HOG Room on 
August 12th at 10:00 AM 

tel:(847)%20226-1759
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of  August submitted by Joan Lesko 
  

 1 Scott & Lynette Haraty  25 Vincent & Brenda Mathias 
 1 Dick & Susan Stevenson 26 Ken & Janell Dickinson 
 5 Christopher & Beth Cleveland 26 Tulaga &Lynn Faumui 
 7 Terry & Jeanette Hannaman 27 Jim & Eva Pribel 
10 Jim & Gail Clifford   28 Keith & Carol Drysdale 
15 Theron (Ted) & Sue Milligan 29 Bob & Jill Clampit 
21 Kenneth & Jacki George 31 Steven & Susan Lynd 
21 Frank and Mindy Ludwig  

Hi Everyone, 
 
 
The Harley-Davidson 115th Anniversary is coming soon and we are busy, busy, busy getting 
ready! The biggest excitement is that we will have 30 brand new 2019 Harley-Davidson 
models to ride from Wednesday August 29 th – Monday September 3rd! That is plenty of 
time to ride every one of them – who is up for the challenge? We have some 115 th Parade 
passes left if anyone still would like to join. Gym is working on organizing a big ride up 
there on Sunday (Sept 2nd) morning and I am sure he would love the company! Email Bren-
da@ukeshd.com for your pass. All our events for the week are posted on our here https://
www.ukeshd.com/p/96/115th-party and we are updating daily with new info so keep check-
ing back. Also we have a Uke’s 115th Celebration event book that you can pick up after Au-
gust 13th. We still need volunteers! If you can spare a few hours please let us know. Be here 
to join the excitement!  
Saturday August 25th   (4pm – 7pm) we are going to have a 115 th Kickoff Party – watch your 
email for details. You do not want to miss this – we have a SURPRISE reveal and the first 
100 people through the door will get a 115 th Anniversary pin! Also, there may be beer.  
 

Ride Safe, 
The Uke’s Team 

August 18th Breakfast Ride, James Findlay has a ride to Antonia’s. ½ Day  Breakfast ride 
will start at Antonia’s Pancake House Paddock Lake WI. 8.30 am.  This will be a ½ day 
easy ride, 100-125 miles. Registration after breakfast, when complete, ride will begin. 
Route will be from HD Ride Planner, back roads, main highways. Ride will have an Ice 
Cream stop at Dairy Queen and will end at Uke’s were we can use our 10% off discount. 

  Antonia’s Paddock Lake, 
      2      Phillips 66 338 E Walworth Ave, Delavan,  1h 6 mins 42 miles 

3. Jones Market, Fort Atkinson WI.  45 mins 28 miles. Bring a small cooler 
4. Dairy Queen, Union Grove WI.  1 h 23 mins 56 miles 
5. Uke’s, Kenosha WI 16 mins 13 miles 
https://maps.harley-davidson.com/map/rides/r1wIX7LzhuZ9M/edit 

mailto:Brenda@ukeshd.com
mailto:Brenda@ukeshd.com
https://www.ukeshd.com/p/96/115th-party
https://www.ukeshd.com/p/96/115th-party
https://maps.harley-davidson.com/map/rides/r1wIX7LzhuZ9M/edit
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 4 COAST GUARD  18 Kenneth George 
 7 Joe Grahovac RIP 21 Theresa (Muddflap) Cucunato RIP     
 8 Melissa Burback   25 Joe Geraci  
 8 James Eppers  26 April Dean 
11 Richard Marquart 27 Anthony Fikejs 
13 Terry Puckett   30 Dorothy Ludwig RIP 
 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in 
August submitted by Joan Lesko 

Directors Notes 

 

Thank you to all the members who came to the Annual HOG Picnic, as usual the 

food was great!  Thanks to Paul and all the members for cooking.  

During the meeting there were comments made, shall we say about RESPECT.  I 

would just like to say that those who lead up this chapter on every level are volun-

teers.  Please be respectful. If things are not going the way you had thought take your 

concerns to the person.  If that does not resolve it, bring it to me and together we can 

address it.  The whole purpose of this group is “TO RIDE AND HAVE FUN!”  

Thank you for your consideration and understanding of this request. 

The 115th Celebration is just around the corner and there will be lots of activities to 

partake in both here at Uke’s and out and about Milwaukee.  Please enjoy the cele-

bration but remember we will need volunteers for short shifts here for our SUM-

MER DRAWING. Please contact my wife, Gean , let her know when you can help 

and she will plug you into the schedule. 

Also be safe out there!  There will be added traffic, thieves and who knows what else! 

Ride safe and ENJOY! 

 

Kevin Klee 
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Suhmer's Saloon (on page 21 in our stamp book), the owners have changed 
and the name.  Business name was Submer's Saloon and it is now, 1863 Cof-
fee Saloon, they are stamping the books with their name.   
 
1863 Coffee Saloon 
201 Kettle Moraine Drive 
Eagle, W 53119 
Phone number 262-594-7075 
 
Facebook@1863coffeesaloon 
Instagram@@1863coffeesaloon 
1863coffeesaloon.com  

Activities 
 
Thank you to the members who have been volunteering to sell tickets for the SUMMER DRAWING 
at Uke’s in July.  WE are in NEED for volunteers for August and during the 115th.  These items were 
made and donated by chapter members; we could really use your help selling tickets.  Could you 
please spare 2-3 hours and take a single shift and sell tickets?    During the 115th we will have a des-
ignated spot and it will be fun meeting all the visitors, not to mention profitable!  There will be a sign
-up sheet at the meeting or call or text me at 262-705-3715.  PLEASE if each member takes one 
shift there will be no vacancies! Can I count on you?  
 
AS for activities moving forward:  
The ICE Cream Challenge is licking right along at the half way point there is a battle for the cone!  
Thank you for all the pictures – you guys are crazy that is all I am going to say!  After the meeting 
there will be an ICE CREAM RIDE to Wilmot to Hansen’s anyone who goes will get two scoops on 
their cone in the HOG ROOM!  Adding to this challenge – lets see some creativity with these photos, 
include a scooper, business name, fun antics etc.  I am getting pictures from all over the United 
States so keep them coming!  
HINT HINT Watch for a FLASH event ( or more) coming to your email this month.  You will have a 
24 hour notice to the location – If you come there it again is DOUBLE SCOOPS for your HOG Room 
Cone!  
 
Know of a cool ice cream establishment, let me know and we will get it out there for all to know and 
enjoy!  Director’s ride to Hansen’s in Wilmot after the meeting Sunday August 12th DOUBLE 
SCOOPS! 
 
October will be Scary as we are bringing back the Chapter Halloween Party, Bonfire and 
Hayride.   Watch your email for more details.   There will be a HALLOWEEN APPETIZER 
CHALLENGE.  Start getting creative with your Halloween inspired delicacies.   Google is a great 
inspiration point!  LOL 
 
Mark your calendars for the HOG CHRISTMAS PARTY DECEMBER 8TH at the Italian American.  Due 
to the high number of laughs we will be again having the white elephant gift exchange.  What will you 
give or better yet what will you get????  
 

Thanks for all you help, you have yet to let me down, please spare me a couple hours!  
 

Gean Klee 

https://maps.google.com/?q=201+Kettle+Moraine+Drive&entry=gmail&source=g
http://1863coffeesaloon.com/
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Stuff to do the with the HD Family this month 
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